




Why is the variation required? 

• Operational experience.

The Committee considered the applications for all of the RSL variations and unanimously decided to 
approve them. 

Urgent Matters as Approved by the Chair 

There were no other urgent matters that had not previously been discussed. As a result, the 
public meeting closed at 13:40. 

The minutes were signed by the Chair
Mr G Curphey on 23rd January 2024

Noel Capewell 
Secretary 
Road Transport Licensing Committee 
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